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Headteacher’s message 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Purbrook 

Junior School will be taking part in Swim:ED 

2024 programme and a Pop-up Pool will be 

installed on the playground for the first half of 

the summer term!  The heated pool is 

approximately 10 metres by 5 metres with a 

depth of 1.2 metres. 

 

Here is an example of what the pool and 

marquee will look like: 

 

 
 

Children in Years 4 and 5 will take part in 

swimming lessons for 30 minutes every day for 3 

weeks.  ActiveMe360 provide fully qualified 

swimming teachers who will deliver all the 

lessons, supported by lifeguards. 

 

Further details about the sessions will be sent to 

Parents/Carers of children in Years 4 and 5 in the 

next few weeks. 

 

This will be an amazing opportunity for our 

children, which we have part-funded by our 

Primary PE and Sport Premium.  

 

Earlier in the week, we had a visit from our local 

Police Community Support Officers.  They work 

very closely with us and help us with all sorts of 

issues, including trespassing on the school site.  

We are fortunate to have CCTV which enables us 

to identify unwelcome visitors. 

 

Hampshire & Isle of Wight Constabulary have 

launched a survey and would like your feedback 

on issues which are affecting you and your 

community: 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 6th March – Year 

5 Zoolab 

Thursday 7th March – World 

Book Day 

Monday 11th and Wednesday 

13th March – Back to Basics 

session at Purbrook Infant 

School 

Wednesday 13th and 

Thursday 14th March – Year 3 

visit to Lyme Regis Museum 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose 

Day 

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 

20th March – Year 6 Rivers 

Trip 

Wednesday 20th and 

Thursday 21st March – 

Parents’ Evenings (Years 3, 4 

& 5) 

INSET DAYS 

 

Thursday 28th March 24 

Monday 3rd June 24 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

Check out the latest House 

Points total at:  

 http://www.purbrook-

jun.hants.sch.uk/school-

houses/ 

 

 
 

Please do take the time to respond to this 

survey.  Thank you. 

 

Back to Basics is a scheme launched with 

schools and other health professionals aimed 

at helping parents. 

 

Do you Connect with your child or are you 

seeing issues such as; 

 

 lack of routine 

 prone to strong emotions or sudden 

outbursts 

 unable to make decisions or choices 

 

Then come along to one of our drop-in 

sessions to find out how we can help. 

Monday 11th March at 9am, or 

Wednesday 13th March at 2.30pm at  

Purbrook Infant School Community Room. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there -  

Mrs Ginn, Mrs Johnson and Mrs King 

(Purbrook Infant School). 

 

 

Mr C Williams 

Headteacher 

 


